INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH

Ref: CIR/1ISB/PAR/106/2022-23 13% February 2023
Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the school has received the Admit Cards from CBSE, New Delhi for
CBSE Theory Board Examination scheduled in February/March 2023 for Classes 10 & 12.

It is mandatory for parent (Father/Mother/Guardian) and the candidate to visit the school on
17" February 2023 (Friday) between 3:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. and collect the Admit Cards.

Note:

1. Kindly clear the tuition fees (if any) enabling us to release the Admit Card.
2. Please follow the instructions mentioned in the Admit Card.
3. The candidate should report to Examination Center at 7:15 a.m. (KSA time) without fail.

Principal




